
 

 

Hinckley Canoe Club 

Minutes of Committee Meeting  
8th September 2015 
 

Apologies  
Penny Spooner 
 
Matters Arising 

Re-advertise for Funding officer Work at Lake ie: decking/barrier to be finished  

Chairman 
It has been a brilliant turn out at the lake this season with families play boaters, social 
paddlers and people on courses. A big well done to all the new 1*, 2* and 3* paddlers and 
not forgetting the 4* trainees that commence their training in the next couple of weeks – 14 
club members and 4 non-club members. We have also had an increase in the number of 
people interested in sea-kayaking. All in all another great season. 
 
Secretary  
 
 
Treasurer  
As of tonight the bank balance stands at £7,827-63 of which £4,750-00 has been allocated 
for :- £1,500 lake fees £1,250 Allister 4* training £2,000 new boats £400 Neil Dixon 1st aid 
course Leaving approx £3,000 
 
Vice Chairman  
Spoken to Mick and he and Helen are happy with how things are going at the lake and more 
than happy to have us there again next year and they are also very keen for us to have 
another open-day. They are also considering the possibility of us having another container 
on site. We are looking to have the Canoes and SUP stored away for the winter. One 
container has a leaking roof which will also be sorted before winter sets in. 
 
Programme  
32 people now booked on to Crickhowell weekend away. Christmas meal at Stanton Lakes booked 

for Sat 5th Dec with a limit of 44 places – Wendy and Katrina organising. AGM will be Friday 4th 

March 2016 at 7.30pm Lake will open for next season on - 7th April 2016 Open Day - 11th June 2016  

Paddlesport Development  
Last lake session of the season on 17th Sept will be £2 per paddler and will be social paddle. 
1* course on 11th Oct – Aylwyn and Nicki – 12 booked on 2* course on 11th and 18th Oct – 



Martin and Nicki – 6 booked Pool sessions are now full, coaching will be :- Dave G Martin 
and Nicki, Martin.S, Sam, Aylwyn, Phil and Simon. Level 1 coaching course will be done 
before Easter 2016 by Nicki.A, Martin.C, Nick.T, Jevon.A, Phil.R, and Wendy.K 
 
Membership secretery  
Now have 130 signed up members. 
 
Communications  
Trips added to website, Dave Clarkes profile updated Phil to do write-up of Soap-box 
meeting, Re-advertise HCC Clothing. 
 
A.O.B  
Committee members to be more diligent when kit needs signing in/out Aylwyn and Jevon 

looking to set up HCC polo club, looking to get Boats paddles etc donated  

 
Meeting closed 10.25PM – next meeting 02/10/15 at Dave. c.'s 


